

St. Anne's Home 300 Lake Street San Francisco, CA 94118-1397 (415) 751-6510

May 7, 2021

Dear Family and Friends,

A beautiful Friday to all of you! I hope everyone is enjoying the sunny and breezy San Francisco weather we have had these past few days. It has been wonderful to see so many families visiting lately. The Residents are all looking forward to it.

For a little good news, just **for this Mother's Day weekend**, we are increasing the number of tent visiting times. This is to accommodate more families and friends to see and be with their loved ones on this special occasion. In order to do this, we will decrease the visit duration from 45 minutes to 30 minutes per family. Please make sure to call the Little Sister in charge of the hall to arrange for a spot. As a reminder, Residents cannot schedule these visits; visits must be arranged through the Sisters. For the blue and green halls, please direct your calls to Sr. Anne Marie (Ext. 209). For those who have not had the chance to forward their vaccination cards, please do so to rasanfran@littlesistersofthepoor.org.

As you all may have heard, Sr. Paul, Sr. Cecilia and myself will be transferred to other Homes. Sr. Paul has already left for our Home in Gallup, New Mexico last Monday. Sr. Cecilia and I will be transferred to St. Paul, Minnesota; the date is still unknown.

Thanks be to God, these last three weeks' staff testing all came back negative. Please continue

praying with us for test results to remain the

same.

Have a wonderful Mother's Day weekend!

God bless you,

Mother Therem

